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St. Peter’s Academy – Upper KS2 Team Homework Letter
	UKS2 Teachers/Teaching Partners:

Mrs. Marston - Teacher       Miss. Brownley - Teacher
Miss. Walton - Teacher     Mrs Smith UKS2 Teaching Partner
	Date: Friday 25. 2.22


	This week:
This week we have:

· Co-ordinated
· Translated

· Reflected

· Explored meanings of words

· Started looking at features of newspaper reporting

· Introduced Maafa

· Used concept maths to assess existing knowledge of Africa

· Hot Seated
· Started out new class book – Freedom by Catherine Johnson

Have a great weekend!



	Homework this week
Year 5

For homework this week, I would like the children to research and produce a factfile on one of the people listed on the Black Britons sheet. This should include all the Ws – who, what, why, where, when and how in the same way that we did in class on Monday (subheadings, paragraphs, hard facts, quotes and reported speech. Don’t forget to include their date of birth (and death if applicable), significant achievements and why you think they were voted for (to be put on the 100 list)? Try to include as much detail as possible and use your own words – don’t just cut and paste! I would love it if you could pick someone you have never heard of before as this will increase your knowledge. 
For maths, please complete the co-ordinates sheets. Do either Bill or Ben sheet (not both) and then the quadrant sheet. If your child has any problems with the homework or needs help, please can they see me as soon as possible and I will help them (preferably Monday morning). We have gone over the homework in class in detail but I am more than happy to clarify any misconceptions or confusion.
Year 6, please do the appropriate pages in your SATs books. 

Please can you ask your parents to sign your diaries each week and make sure that your contact details are accurate. Please remember that you are expected to be reading for at least 15 minutes every day at home. Don’t forget to update your book log in school and in your diary.



	All homework due in Friday 14th March 2022 


· Thank you for helping your child with their work.

· Please let me know if for any reason they were not able to complete it.
· If you would like to make any comments on the homework or other aspects of your child’s work please do this in their work diary or by letter, phone or personal contact. I will ensure you receive a response.

· Please remember that if you would like to know more or have greater concerns, I am always willing to discuss your child’s work progress, attitude, behaviour, or circumstances with you. All I ask is that you make an appointment.

· If you have concerns about your child’s well being (e.g. you feel they are being bothered or bullied by another child), please contact me or Mr Tomlinson immediately. Whatever the seriousness of the circumstances we want to ensure that your child remains happy and able to achieve their best.

